
NOTICE OF PLANNING COMMISSION 

VILLAGE OF BALSAM LAKE 

 

Notice is hereby given of a public meeting to be held by the Planning 

Commission of the Village of Balsam Lake regarding the request of David & 

Patricia Stark at 101 Perry Mound Road. This request is submitted to the Planning 

Commission to accept a plat of a subdivision at 101 Perry Mound Road. 

 

The public meeting will be held at the Village Hall located at 404 Main Street, 

Balsam Lake on Monday March 5, 2018 at 6:45 p.m.  

 

 


